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Vote by mail in oregon has been effective allowing working class people to vote 

without missing work. The courts nationally have reviewed our voting system and 

have found nothing abnormal in the process. As a retired resident we have enjoyed 

traveling throughout our great nation and vote by mail allows us to cast our vote in 

the event we are not in the state at that time. I oppose any measure that would 

change our current voting system.  


